
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hoyland Common Falcons JFC U8’s 

 

Everyone associated with 

Hoyland Common Falcons JFC 

would let to say a big ‘Thank 

You’ to Sports & Active 

Recreation at Barnsley M.B.C. 

Thanks to the grant from Sports & Active Recreation at Barnsley M.B.C, we 

have been able to purchase much need training equipment for our team. 

This has made a huge difference to our team.  

Unfortunately, after paying for kit, insurance and pitch costs we did not 

have the funds to purchase any training equipment.   

We didn’t want to increase the cost of participating in sport as this would 

have meant some children not being able to take part. 

We see sport/exercise as an essential part of youth development.  This 

grant has helped us to continue to help provide a healthy lifestyle for our 

team. 

Many Thanks 

Dene Firth – Hoyland Common Falcons JFC U8’s  

 

  

 


